

Dear Students,

Summer is almost here! We know you will be busy with lots of activities and all sorts of fun. We hope that one of those activities will be reading some good books!

During the summer months we would like all of our students to record the books that they read on The Summer Reading Log and create one response to the book of their choice. Please bring The Summer Reading Log and the book response with you on the first day of school.

Students entering first grade should read at least twenty picture books. You can read books on your own or with your parents. Your response will be to create a Flip Flap book that illustrates the beginning, middle, and end of your favorite story. The template is attached to this letter. You may use this actual template or use heavier construction paper.

Enjoy your summer reading. We look forward to reviewing your Summer Reading Log and sharing your book response with your new classmates.

Happy Reading, ECES Teachers

	Book Title:			
	Author:			
	Beginning			
	CUT			
	Middle			
	End			
1	Student's Name:			



Summer Reading Log

Name:		Month:		
Date	Name of Book	Author	Describe the book in one word	